
 

      
 

 
Gowanda Correctional Facility Donates Pumpkins to Kids for the Elderly 

 
Gowanda Correctional Facility’s Horticulture Program recently donated over 100 

pumpkins to Gowanda Elementary School as part of a community service project known 

as "Pay-It-Forward Pumpkins."  Students will decorate the pumpkins for Halloween, and 

re-donate them to the Gowanda Nursing Home to brighten the lives and living spaces of 

the residents. The Vocational program under the direction of Vocational Instructor Scott 

Wagner, Supervisor Bill Clark, and CO Hummel have also donated nearly 10,000 

pounds of fresh vegetables to local food pantries.    

 

 


